## Copy of email rejection from Anthony Esse of Darwin

This has been the case with several recent emails – Mr Esse seems to be autorejecting emails from the Owners' Association. Copies are sent to him by post too however.

From: Anthony Esse <anthony@darwinpim.com>

Date: Fri, 9 Nov 2012 15:31:33

To: Bay View Caravan Owners Association<a href="mailto:bayviewcaravanownersassociation@yahoo.co.uk">bayviewcaravanownersassociation@yahoo.co.uk</a>

Subject: Re: Discussions on proposed fees for 2013/14

The server has rejected this email and it has not been received by the recipient

On 9 Nov 2012, at 15:00, Bay View Caravan Owners Association <a href="mailto:bayviewcaravanownersassociation@yahoo.co.uk">bayviewcaravanownersassociation@yahoo.co.uk</a> wrote:

Bay View Caravan Owners' Association

Email: bayviewcaravanownersassociation@yahoo.co.uk

Website: bayviewowners.co.uk

Mr Andy Bennett Park Manager Swanage Bay View Holiday Park Swanage BH19 6QS

9 November 2012

Dear Andy,

Being the representative of hundreds of owners at Swanage Bay View, we look forward to discussions on the proposed Darwin fees for 2013/14.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Bay View Caravan Owners' Association

cc Anthony Esse NACO DTS OFT